
The Ambassador 48 program seeks to put our members in front of as many career 
seekers as possible. As we head into the new year toward High School graduations we 
expect to receive many invitations to career fairs. We would like to attend as many of 
them as possible and know that our members want to attend these events.


We are holding (2) 2-hour Career Fair Training sessions so that members can attend 
these events with the materials and information that they will need to answer questions 
and provide accurate information and advice about our apprenticeships.


Sessions are identical, you only need to attend one. Please RSVP for the date you want 
to attend.  Use password local48. For more information contact Bridget Quinn: 
bquinn@nietc.org or (503) 501-5069.


Tuesday, January 15 from 6-8pm

☛ https://amb48jan19.eventbrite.com/


Saturday, February 16 from 10am-noon

☛https://amb48feb19.eventbrite.com/
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